
Notice of Poll – Chief 2022 

 

DENE THA’ FIRST NATION 

 

NOTICE OF POLL FOR CHIEF ELECTION 

 

9:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m. 

JUNE 8, 2022 

 
 

BE ADVISED that election polls will be held on June 8, 2022 for the election of the 

Chief of Dene Tha’ First Nation at the following locations: 

 

a. Bushe River Four Chiefs Complex for all Bushe Electors; 

b. Bushe River Winbert Didzena Memorial Childrens Center for Chateh 

Electors;  

c. Meander River Complex for Meander River Electors  and 

d. Rainbow Lake Community Centre for Chateh Evacuees. 

 

An eligible voters list has been prepared for each electoral district. Voters please 

attend to vote at your electoral district.  

 

This notice prepared and posted this 27th day of May 2022 at the Dene Tha’ First 

Nation. 

 

 

Loretta J Pete Lambert  

Chief Electoral Officer 

T: 1-306-343-7383 

C:1-306-227-3373  

E: loretta@petelambert.ca 

mailto:loretta@petelambert.ca

